
 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

Fall Parent-Teacher Conferences are fast approaching. 

 
Dear Gateway Parents/Guardians; 
 
We want to encourage you to attend one of the following conference sessions to learn more about your 
student’s progress and ask teachers specific questions about your student’s learning strengths and/or areas 
of challenge.  No appointment or RSVP is necessary.  The conferences will take place in our gymnasium.  The 

Special Education teachers will be available in their respective classrooms. 
 
Please plan to spend between 5-10 minutes with each teacher.  If you feel you need extra time or if these sessions do not fit 
your schedule, please contact your student’s grade level counselor to set up a time for a more comprehensive meeting. 
Thank you for your ongoing support and partnership in your child’s education; we are looking forward to seeing you there!  
 
Please choose from the following: 

Session #1 Monday, November 4th 1:00-3:45 pm Open to all 6th, 7th, and 8th grade families 

Session #2 Monday, November 4th 5:00-7:45 pm Open to all 6th, 7th, and 8th grade families  

Session #3 Wednesday, November 6th 1:00-3:45 pm Open to all 6th, 7th, and 8th grade families 

Session #4  Wednesday, November 6th 5:00-7:45 pm Open to all 6th, 7th, and 8th grade families  

 
We hope to see you there! 
-GMS Faculty and Administration 


